
From: Jaime Dodd 
Sent: 30 July 2019 11:03
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: RE: The Old Blacksmiths Arms
 
Dear Hilary
 
Please see attached a new plan. Please can you confirm whether or not this is sufficient?
 
Kind regards
 
 
Jaime Dodd   

Solicitor

Phone

Fax

Website

@NorthYorksLaw

https://www.facebook.com/NorthYorksLaw/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/northyorkslaw
https://twitter.com/northyorkslaw
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